
 

 

 

KVAS NOTES 
    August 17, 2018 

 
 

The KVAS annual picnic was cancelled due to weather, and a meeting was held in lieu 

of at the Hansford Senior Center in St. Albans at 7:00.  Janet Willson called the meeting 

to order and Rodney Waugh gave a presentation The Sun. 

Business Meeting 
Janet shared the list of raffle prizes that had been received and made note that 
member donations would be greatly appreciated.   
Rodney suggested that we hold an auction for a scope that has been donated to 
the club.  The Observatory Directors will handle the arrangements and the 
auction prior to the Blackwater Falls event.       
           
Members are needed to help at the Blackwater Falls Weekend on 9/6-8/18 at the 
posts noted below.  If you would be available to help, please notify Janet. 
              Introduce speakers  
              Set up viewing field at Nature Center 
              Raffle Ticket Sales -  
              Hospitality / Saturday morning  
               
*KVAS Picnic will be Saturday, September 22 at 6:00 
*KVAS Facebook page has 205 “likes”             
*Need old Astronomy or Sky and Tel magazines with sky chart for beginner’s 
presentation at BWF. 
 
Good news—Michael Riggs has returned home and back to his normal routine.  
Welcome back Michael and wishing you good health. 
 
Attending the August meeting 
 
Rodney Waugh           Judy Waugh               Michael Riggs 
Robert Dean                Sandy Blair                 Danny Blair 
John Willson               Janet Willson 
 
Notes provided by Deb Frostick, Secretary 


